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20 February 2024 

To Partipants in EC Football 
 
Dear all, 
 
First of all, I would like to apologize for the late submission of the information about the 
upcoming European Football Championships, in Antalya, Türkiye, from May 20 to June 1 this 
year. 
The Turkish organizing committee is particularly busy for the Winter Deaflympics, which 
start next week. We wish them much success. 
 
Unfortunaly the Women's European Championships will not take place in Antalya. At 
women there will be the qualifying matches for GBR, POL and TUR with each one home and 
one away game in the period from June to September 2024. The draw for those matches for 
women will also take place on 23 March 22:00h Turkish time, like the draw for men. Mode 
will be 1-2, 3-1, 2-3. More information for the women's games will follow after the draw. 
 
Please find attached the documents: 

 Bulletin (incl programm) 

 Technical Regulation, concept 

 Form 3 for Players registration 

 Form for Clothing colors registration 
 
The inspectionof the hotel and venues will be in the period 21-23 March, after that we will 
submit you the inspection report and the updated technical regulation. 
The draw will take place on March 23, 10:00 PM (Turkish time), in Antalya, we will send you 
the link for the live stream in time. 
 
In meantime you can contact the Turkish OC yourself by email info@tiesf.org.tr 
 

 
 

 

Luuk Ruinaard, 
Director Football 
On behalf of EDSO Football Commission 

 

 


